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February 8, 	2012 

ATTN: Gene Bonano 
U.S. NRC Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Subject: 	 GEH Morris facility 
License No. SNM-2500 

This letter is to document a change in the systems being utilized at the GE­
Hitachi Morris facility. As we discussed on February 1, 2012, the Grundy 
County Sheriff is making changes to their system that will require the Morris 
facility to revise the current procedure. 

The revisions at both facilities will result in an improved system. Testing 
will be performed before the switch to assure no gaps in service and there 
will be no decrease in effectiveness due to the changes. The changes will 
be documented in an appendix to the Physical Security Plan for Morris 
Operation, NEDS-14507-D5, and forwarded to the NRC Douglas L. Garner, 
Nuclear Security and Incident Response, Washington, D.C. for information. 
The changes will be incorporated in the next revision to the plan. 

We anticipate having the plan modifications completed and submitted to 
the NRC by March 16, 2012. If you have any questions, please contact me 
at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

('?v-~~ 
gseph Tenorio 
Morris Plant Manager 


